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PARENT COMMUNITY NETWORK
At Thomas Hassall Anglican College, we love to work together with our families to
create community. 

Our Parent Community Network is one of the most important ways we achieve community and we
would love you to join in 2022!

The Parent Community Network provides support to the College through:

- Assist in the classrooms as part of reading groups (K-2) and on excursions 
- Assisting at events (sports carnivals, stalls, creative arts events, College community events)
- Representing the Parent Community at community events such as Open Day and South West
Festival
- Organising get-togethers for grade groups outside of school hours

In order to become a part of the Parent Community Network, it is essential to have your Working
with Children Check (which is free for volunteers) and participate in the online induction which
includes Privacy and Child Protection Training. 

There will be 45 minute training sessions in Week 1 of Term 2. There are three times to choose
from:

28 April 8.30am
28 April 5pm

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/21526238-911e-451e-a21c-0b9672f52efdjpg-0


29 April 2pm

If you would like to volunteer at the College please register your details using the
following Application Form

Mrs Carmen Pasapera
Marketing & Community Relations Manager
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